
BECC & MCGRATH
NEW BUILDING COMING SPRING 2023

www.brentwoodmoschools.org/facilities

The District is committed to working with the

community throughout the design and construction

process. In July 2020, the district established an

Elementary Facilities Design Committee to provide

feedback and guidance on the overall design of Prop E

construction. 

Throughout the 2020-2021 school year, this committee

met with staff and other stakeholders to discuss the

process. In Winter and Spring of 2021, the District and

its architect met with stakeholder groups throughout

the community to gather input. 

Meeting recordings, presentations, and upcoming

events are all available on the District's website at

www.brentwoodmoschools.org/facilities. There, you

can also check out an FAQ or submit your own question

about the project. 

STRONG SCHOOLS. STRONG COMMUNITY

WHAT IS PROP E?
In June 2020, the

community passed Prop E,

a $29 million bond issue

to rebuild McGrath with

space for Early Childhood

and renovate Mark Twain.

The new elementary and

early childhood spaces

will have updated

infrastructure, STEM and

flexible learning spaces,

safe and secure entrances,

and more!

BRENTWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT



PROP E TIMELINE

Early Sitework Package Bidding:
April/May 2021
Project Bidding

Construction Completed:
December 2022

May/June 2021

Design Hold: 

Concept Design:

Complete Design: 

Construction Completed:

June - September 2021

October-December 2021

March 2022

June 2024

B R E N T W O O D  S C H O O L  D I S T R I C T

Elementary Facilities Design and Planning

Learn more at www.brentwoodmoschools.org/facilities

MCGRATH ELEMENTARY / BECC

MARK TWAIN ELEMENTARY


